
WWW.VORYS.COM

Client Alert: HHS Proposes Modifications to the HIPAA Privacy, Security and
Enforcement Rules

Publications

Related Attorneys

J. Liam Gruzs

CLIENT ALERT  |  7.9.2010
 

On July 8, 2010, the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
(“HHS”) published proposed rules to modify the HIPAA Privacy, Security
and Enforcement Rules. The proposed modifications provide important
details about how the Health Information Technology for Economic
and Clinical Health Act (“HITECH”) will change HIPAA.

Click on the link below to download the Client Alert, which covers these
proposed rules.
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